
 
 
 

24 April 2018 

 

Dear Year 12 Parent 

Your child has, today, received important information regarding Study leave. The information they 

received is attached in this email. Please read it carefully and keep in a safe place throughout the 

examination period.  

 

Mr R Spence 

Head of Middle School 

 


